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TEXTRON Lycoming

Stratford Division

Textron Lycoming/
Subsidiary of Textron Inc.

550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497
203/385-2000

May 2, 1994

David A. Fierra, Director,
Water Management Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
P.O. Box 8127

Boston, MA 02114
Attn: Michael W. Fedak

RE: Clean Water Act Administrative Order
Docket No. 93-35

Dear Mr. Fierra:

This letter is to serve notice that Textron Lycoming has completed
the April 30, 1994 compliance order deadline for modification of
the Chip Pit and Scrap Yard operations. Both the Chip Pit and
former Scrap Yard containers have been taken out of service. The
two new storage facilities consist of above ground storage
containers located in bermed areas with overhead canopies to
eliminate oil & grease runoff during rain storms.

If you have any questions regarding this information please call me
at (203) 385-3741. Thank you.

Sincerely,
TEXTRON Lycoming

A.
Jaiti^s P. Runstadler
Manager, Environmental Services
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